
 

           
THREE RIVERS LEVEE 

IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY 
1114 Yuba Street, Suite 218 

Marysville, CA 95901 
Office (530) 749-7841  Fax (530) 749-6990 

February 21, 2014 
 
Kelly Fucciolo, Chief 
Early Implementation Program 
Department of Water Resources 
3464 El Camino Avenue, Suite 200 
Sacramento, CA  95821-9000 
 
Subject: Feather River Levee Improvement Project (Feather) (Agreements No. 4600008049), and 
Upper Yuba Levee Improvement Project (UYLIP) (Agreement No. 4600008654) Early 
Implementation Program (EIP) Flood Safety Plan  
 
Dear Ms. Fucciolo: 
 
Both the Feather and UYLIP DEIP funding agreements require that funding recipient prepare a 
Flood Safety Plan, Paragraph 23 of both agreements.  Attached are two hard copies of the Flood 
Safety Plan prepared with the assistance of Reclamation District (RD) 784 for the RD 784 levee 
protected area.  This plan was prepared using a template provided by the California Department 
of Water Resources to ensure that the plan would be consistent with the requirements for such 
plans as codified in California Water Code § 9650(b). The Flood Safety Plan is integrated with 
the Yuba County emergency plan and uses portions of the County emergency plan.   In addition 
to the hard copies, an electronic copy of the document will be provided by email to you and the 
people below.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time at (530) 749-5679 or PBrunner@co.yuba.ca.us; or 
Larry Dacus (TRLIA Design Manager) of MBK Engineers at (916) 437-7515 or 
dacus@mbkengineers.com with any questions with respect to the submitted Safety Plan. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul G. Brunner, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Three Rivers Levee Improvement Authority 
 
Attachment: Flood Safety Plan for EIP Feather (Agreements No. 4600008049), and UYLIP 
(Agreement No. 4600008654), dated June 2013 – 2 copies 
 
Cc: w/o Attachment 
Liz Bryson, DWR 
David Williams, CVFPB 
Ric Reinhardt, Program Manager, TRLIA 
Steve Fordice, General Manager, RD 784 


